

The Gunston PTA needs your support for our annual "Arm Chair Fundraiser". This is a great way for busy parents to offer greatly needed financial support without having to purchase anything! EVERY penny we raise will enhance your child's school experience. The Arm Chair Fundraiser is easy to take part in and requires little time or effort. All we ask is that you provide a tax- deductible donation to the Gunston PTA!

I want to help the PTA support Gunston.

Detach the bottom portion and return it with your check. You can drop it off in the school office, place it in an envelope labeled "Gunston PTA" and send it in to your child's TA or mail it to Gunston PTA Treasurer, 2700 Lang Street South, Arlington, VA 22206. Checks should be made out to *Gunston PTA*. Note "PTA Armchair Fundraiser" in the memo line. If you have any questions, please contact a member of the PTA Executive Committee or email GunstonPTA@Gmail.com.

Thank you for your generosity and support!

Name			
Contribution:			
\$25.00	\$50.00	\$100.00	
Other			

GMS PTA is a 501 (c) (3) Organization